
Fall Picture Day is next week! Click the link below (or copy and paste to browser) 

to order pictures. Due to the unusual circumstances this year, all payments will be 

done online. No payments will be collected at the time of pictures and there are no 

paper copies. 

https://charleens.com/purchase-school-portraits/ 

 


